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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you so much for attending our Year 7 Parent Teacher Consultation (PTC) yesterday. We are 

delighted that so many of you were able to attend. 

We would appreciate it, if you could take the time to complete the feedback survey on the link 

below, as soon as possible. It should only take a few minutes of your time and your feedback really 

would help us improve the experience in the future, click here. 

Kind regards, 

The Bourne Academy 
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